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The end of the school year is fast 
approaching. As our thoughts turn to winding 
down another school year and plans for 
summer vacation are being made our 
custodial staff are already looking towards 
next year. 

Summer cleaning and project plans are being 
made up, revised and sometimes revised 
again all in preparation to ensure we are ready 
for the opening of school in September. 
Summer cleaning supplies have be requested 
and are already on there way. Classrooms will 
be cleared, walls and windows will be cleaned, 
desks and chairs will be cleaned from top to 
bottom and yes the gum that appears out of 
nowhere will be removed. Carpets will get a 
deep cleaning and hard floors will get a new 
shine.    

CUSTODIAL

These are just a few of the items that 
will taken care of by our districts hard working 
custodial staff this summer. 

Before that can all take place they will be 
setting up for graduations, moving on 
ceremonies and cleaning up after numerous 
end of the year parties.  Please take the time 
to thank them for all their hard work and 
dedication. 



Before we really get starting on our summer 
work we will be holding training. Training will 
be taking place at Illinois Valley H.S on June 
14th.  Our training will focus on the following:

• Hazard Communications. Focusing on the 
new United Nations Globally Harmonized 
System

• Integrated Pest Management Plan. What 
the role of the custodial staff is in the 
program

• Summer Safety and Weekly Safety brief 
program

• CarpetCare QL. The ARAMARK carpet 
cleaning program.

CUSTODIAL TRAINING


